

Dear Parent/Guardian

We have taken the decision to suspend the Designed to Smile toothbrushing programme in your child's school/nursery. This is to make sure that there is focus on supporting the national COVID-19 response.

For more information about COVID-19:

https://phw.nhs.wales/topics/latest-information-on-novel-coronavirus-covid-19/



Please continue to supervise your child to brush their teeth at home, twice a day, especially last thing before bed. This is very important to continue this.

For advice about toothbrushing, visit our website at: www.designedtosmile.org

Your nursery/school will let you know when they will restart the toothbrushing programme.

Kind regards

The Designed to Smile team